
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FYI New PAT Outcome Section – 29/9/21 
 

 

 
Please note that from the 29th September 2021 for equipment Service Requests which have been 

reviewed by the Professional Advisory Team (PAT), you will see the addition of the new PAT 

Outcome section.   

 

This is in the Details section of the Service Request with the review notes as to why the solution is 

supported or not supported.  

 

This does not require any action by you, this additional information is for your reference only.  Just 

wanted you to be aware of the change. 
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